
 

 

Lead Pastor Announcement 

Sunday, April 21, 2024 

 

As most of you are aware, on February 11, 2024, we invited Pastor Ashwin Ramani and his family to 
come and preach a candidating message in our English services. In the afternoon that same 
Sunday, we held a meeting with our membership to vote on extending the call to Pastor Ashwin for 
the role of Lead Pastor. Our membership voted with a resounding and unanimous yes.  

Since that date the eldership and Ramani family have been working and planning the transition to 
London, and to WestPark.  Your elder board is excited to announce that the official start date for 
Pastor Ashwin will be May 15.   

On May 19th, Pastor Ashwin will begin with a sermon series in the English service from the book of 
Jonah. His focus behind the scenes will be to continue to meet with Staff and key ministry leaders, 
getting to know us better, and prayerfully determine God’s direction for the future of our church. 

There is a brochure available that details further Pastor Ashwin’s beginnings here at WestPark. 
Please continue to pray for Ramani family as they move to London and begin a work here at 
WestPark. 

 

 

Dan Bird, 

Elder Board Chair 


